
Buddy Pepp 
Term expires on December 31, 2018 
 

 
Mr. Pepp spent 45 years in various manufacturing ventures before 
assuming the position of Executive Director of The Petersen 
Automotive Museum in Los Angeles in 2010.  He is currently on the 
Petersen CF-200 board in addition to consulting for a firm in the food 
service industry. 
 
Over 10 years ago Mr. Pepp and his wife Arline became part time 
residents of Sonoma.  They currently split their time between Los 
Angeles and Sonoma. 

 
For the past 40 years Mr. Pepp has served on numerous corporate, industry, country club and 
philanthropic boards. 
 
Mr. Pepp is a graduate of the Menlo College School of Business Administration. 
 


